

FIN NEWSLETTER - No 002 - Feb/March 2022

We are so delighted to have this new website and give our thanks to Jenny Keating for her amazing work. We know how much time she has devoted to creating this website and we are sure you will agree with us that she has done a fantastic job for no reward..... thank you Jenny.

Next we would like to thank all our donors who, over the years have supported us in supporting our families. We don't have the words to express how very grateful we are most especially for the tireless effort throughout the pandemic/ lockdowns which emphasised, if such emphasis was needed, what an amazing community we have, here in the Algarve.

And where would we be without our fantastic volunteers both past and present, those who help routinely and those who dip in and out as required. Again, words are not enough to to express our gratitude.

Apart from the odd bits of news, we'll put together regular Newsletters to keep you, our readers up to date with the work that we are doing so each month we will have a few little stories of work we have done outside of our normal day to day work. Whilst our Facebook page works well for us for a quick news bite and coordinating collections and deliveries, we're keen to provide a platform that gives us the opportunity to build a history and provide information depth..... on Facebook, sometimes posts once seen are never to be found again!